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27th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday, 2nd April we are planning to take Year 5 and 6 on a trip to London to visit the 
Houses of Parliament and hopefully access Downing Street.  This trip is to culminate year 
6’s investigation into ‘What makes Britain great?’ and will begin year 5’s exploration into 
the same topic. 
 
We will be taking a coach from the school at 8am and will be arriving back at school by 
6.30pm. Whilst in London, we are also hoping to be able to show the children some of the 
sights, such as Trafalgar Square, St James Park, Horse Guards Parade and Buckingham 
Palace. To enable this trip to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 
£12.00 to be paid via SchoolsBuddy, to cover the cost of the coach.  
 

School uniform must be worn.  As this is a full day trip all children will need to bring a 
packed lunch and two drinks (no glass bottles or cans please) and ensure they have coats 
and appropriate footwear. If your child has a hot school meal, please cancel it for this day. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the school. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Laura Sandon-Webb 
Deputy Head  
 

 
Houses of Parliament Trip on Tuesday 2nd April 2019 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………………………………………….(Name) 
to attend the Houses of Parliament trip on Tuesday 2nd April 2019. 
 
I will drop my child at school at 8am and I will collect my child from school at 6.45pm. 
 
I have paid the £12 voluntary contribution on SchoolsBuddy. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer………………………...Date 
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